Dr. Mark Prysi F.A.C.S. Plastic Surgery 9125 Corsea del Fontana Way Naples, FL 34109

RE:

Gynecomastia surgery

Dear Dr. Prysi:

Having gynecomastia surgery is something I have been thinking about doing for some time. For a man, or at least for me, it was an embarrassing condition. Making the decision to have cosmetic or elective surgery is not one comes to terms with lightly or easily. It's somewhat embarrassing for a man to deal with the issue of enlarged breasts. Body image, self-esteem and insecurities are all things I had to overcome in making the decision to move forward. I am grateful and thankful I found you and your team.

I first spoke with Raelynn Nargi your Patient Coordinator who scheduled me for a consultation. Before meeting with you, she educated me on the process and took the time to answer all my many questions. She was confident, thorough and comforting in her soft sell approach. She then introduced me to you and after experiencing your soothing manner I immediately knew I was in the right place.

Once I made the decision to have the surgery, I was introduced to Meredith Brewer R.N. She too was very kind, helpful and understanding. She along with yourself helped guide me both pre-op and post-op. Without question I found you and your entire team, right down to Jennifer and the people at your front desk to be most welcoming, competent and professional.

On the day I proceeded to go through with the surgery I was confident, hopeful and very optimistic. Most pleasing and to my immediate surprise I noticed significant results in the first few days following my surgery. It has now been about 2 weeks since my surgery and I have returned for four prescheduled post-op visits. Everything is going very well for me. It's also my understanding over time the skin will naturally continue to contract to some further degree thanks to the skin's natural healing process and elasticity. I have to say I am more than pleasantly pleased already and it's my understanding more positive results can be expected in 1 to 3 months and somewhat beyond.

The entire team at the Trails Edge Surgery Center was great also. On the day of the surgery they made me very comfortable and put me at great ease. I'm very pleased I made the decision to move forward with Prysi Cosmetic Surgery.

Thank you all so much for everything.

Warmest Regards,

, Happy Customer

Naples, Florida